Longlands Lake Restoration project gets
underway!

What’s happening on site NOW?

Thanks to funding from Sellafield Ltd, West Cumbria Rivers Trust are making
improvements to the Longlands Lake area. Starting on Tuesday 8" December
and running for 4 days we will be working on the following:

e Making improvements to the very muddy path that runs parallel with the

River Ehen

e Creating an “Access for All” education and wildlife area

Further site works on site in 2021 & 2022 will include:

Improved public seating/ benches/ picnic area

Interpretation, signage and wildlife trails

Repairs to the boat ramp/ landing area

River bank stabilisation works to stop the large area of bank erosion on the
River Ehen that is undermining the footpath around the lake, and the lake
itself

Community activities/ workshops in 2021 & 2022 will

include:
Creating a living willow hide/ sculpture
Invasive species management (Balsam Bashing & Japanese knotweed
treatment)
Forest Schools, Eco Therapy & Green Gyms
Angling taster sessions
Wildlife workshops

For more information & to get involved, please contact Karin on T:
07528724077, Email: karin@westcumbriariverstrust.org. If you see Karin on
site stop & have a chat!

This work is part of a larger project which includes habitat and water quality improvements to the Lower
Keekle. West Cumbria Rivers Trust is working in partnership with Sellafield Ltd, Cumbria County Council, Wath
Brow Anglers and landowners and managers on the River Keekle
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